
Dear UM Community, 
 
The Office of the Provost is pleased to announce the two finalists for the position of 
Dean of the College of Health will be visiting as soon as next week. Please click the 
finalist's names below to view their CV's. 

The Office of the Provost will host open forums for each finalist, consisting of an 
introduction, a 20-minute presentation, and a question-and-answer session during the 
remaining time. 

Kem Krueger 

2:30p – 3:30p, Monday, March 4, UC 330 -331 

Matt Fete 

1:30p – 2:30p, Thursday, March 7, UC 330 -331 

All members of the campus community are invited to attend these events. For more 
information about this search, please visit the search webpage or contact the Provost 
Office.  

Thank you, 

Office of the Provost 

 

https://umt.box.com/s/nhxd2rn7lsrvk33nkrt06p5scljfc29s
https://umt.box.com/s/pqtxmd7sr1xvlzzrg187q2rfkd9lp95c
https://www.umt.edu/provost/hiring/dean-college-of-health/default.php

